Hi Chris

Thankyou. Is it a case that you are still waiting for a response from Fire and Rescue? On behalf
of the applicant | agree the extension of time to 3" May.

Kind regards

Chris

Chris Wojtulewski BA (Hons) MTP MRTPI - Director
Parker Dann Chartered Town Planning Consultants

Unit 42, Sussex Innovation Centre, University of Sussex,
Science Park Square, Falmer, Brighton, BN1 9SB

www.parkerdann.co.uk

/20 PARKER DANN,

From: Chris Bartlett <chris.bartlett@westsussex.gov.uk>

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 2:39 PM

To: Chris Wojtulewski

Subject: RE: Planning consultation - WSCC/005/24 Buckingham Park Primary School, 15% of the
perimeter, Shoreham-By-Sea BN45 5UD

Hi Chris,
This still hasn’t been resolved. Happy for a call to discuss.

Please therefore can | request an extension of time for the applications’ determination until 3™ May
2024.

Kind regards,

Chris Bartlett

Principal Planner, Planning Services, Highways, Transport and Planning Directorate

West Sussex County Council, Ground Floor, Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, West Sussex, PO19
1RQ
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